Confirmed case of Covid-19
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have just been informed at 4.30pm today, Wednesday 16 September 2020, of a positive case of Covid-19 of a student in Year 9 at Unity College.  The student did not develop symptoms until Monday morning and had a Covid-19 test on Monday 14 September 2020.  The student has not been in college Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday this week.  As the child has not been in college at all this week Public Health England guidance is that no further action is needed by Unity College as no other Year 9 children have been in close/direct contact with this child at Unity College in the last 48 hours.  Therefore, no other students in year 9 need to self-isolate.
